
 

 

REF/SECY/JULY/2020                      JULY 07, 2020 
 

To,                                   To,    
The Secretary,                                                             Asst. Vice President, 
BSE Ltd.       National Stock Exchange of India Ltd., 
25th Floor,                    Exchange Plaza, Plot C/1, G Block 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,                  Bandra-Kurla Complex, 
Dalal Street, Fort,                                              Bandra (E), 
MUMBAI – 400 001                   MUMBAI – 400 051 
Scrip Code: 520059     Scrip Code: MUNJALAU  
        

               

Sub: Publication of notice in newspaper pertaining to transfer of shares to IEPF Account 
 

Dear Sir, 
 

Pursuant to clause (a) of Rule 6 (3) of Investor Education and Protection Fund Authority (Accounting, 
Audit, Transfer and Refund) Rules, 2016, we would like to inform that the notice informing Equity 
Shareholders of the Company regarding transfer of shares to Investor Education and Protection Fund 
(IEPF) Suspense Account, has been published in The Business Standard Newspaper, Ahmedabad 
Edition in English language and Loksatta-Jansatta Newspaper, Vadodara, Gujarat Edition in Gujarati 
language on Monday, 06th July, 2020. 
 
We request you to kindly take the same on your record. 
 

Thanking You, 
 
Your’s faithfully 
 
For MUNJAL AUTO INDUSTRIES LIMITED 

 
RAKESH JOHARI 
COMPANY SECRETARY 
ACS19153 
  
 




